
 

From: Siobhan Isherwood <siobhan.isherwood@cwprenewables.com.au> 

Date: 25 November 2015 at 12:06:04 PM AEDT 
To: Richard Hedges 
<https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/h/qpl530y7069w/?&cs=wh&v=b&to=richardhedges54@g

mail.com> 
Cc: Ed Mounsey <ed.mounsey@cwprenewables.com.au> 
Subject: Bango Wind Farm / Neighbour Agreement 

Hi Richard and Jane, 

  

Thank you again for your time in Canberra and at Brookdale to discuss the Bango Wind Farm 
project. As we discussed, we are seeking a Neighbour Agreement with you for your residence 
at Brookdale, and are open to consideration of fencing and road base laying as part of that 

agreement. 

  

In order to progress the concept, would you be willing to seeking some proposals for the 
works for our consideration? Based on our last conversation, these would be for 12km of 

fencing and 1.5km roadway from the Laverstock Road into Brookdale.  

  

I look forward to talking with you soon, 

  

Regards, Siobhan 

  

Siobhan Isherwood 

 CWP Renewables Pty Ltd 

t  02 4013 4640  f  02 4926 2154  m  0401 976 251 

P.O. Box 1708 / Level 6, Suite A, 41-45 Hunter Street, Newcastle  NSW  2300 

siobhan.isherwood@cwprenewables.com.au     www.cwprenewables.com.au 
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 From: Siobhan Isherwood [mailto:siobhan.isherwood@cwprenewables.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 21 December 2015 10:49 AM 
To: Hedges, Richard <Richard.Hedges@humanservices.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Bango Wind Farm / Neighbour Agreement [SEC=UNOFFICIAL] 

  

Hi Richard, 

  

My apologies for not responding to you sooner. Yes, if you are in a position to collect some quotes 
for the works we have discussed and that you’ve noted below, it will assist to progress our 
discussion about a Neighbour Agreement and work towards an amenable position. 

  

I take your point regarding previous conversations with Adrian Maddocks. As Ed noted in our 
meeting however, there have been a number of changes in the last 18 months, including a change in 
project management, start of construction of your residence and changes to the Project layout, 
resulting in a reduced number of turbines. These developments provide both yourselves and us with 
an opportunity to start a fresh conversation about the Project and your situation.  

  

I look forward to speaking with you in the new year and hope that you have an enjoyable Christmas 
and New Year, 

  

Regards, Siobhan 
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